Meeting called to order at 6:50pm.

Present were President Lisa Young, Treasurer Jessica Robarge, Jillian Frascoia, Shannon Kadish
Ashley Moran, Johnny Mendez, Susanmarie Harrington

November minutes accepted unanimously.

Financial Report Statement of Activity showed a light amount of activity last month and in good
shape. CD accounts are performing well. Financial reports accepted unanimously.

Professionals - no report
Test Chair - January 15th test session coming up, late entries until Jan 5th. The session will be
shortened from what is on the entry. They secured a Figures official and need to find a way to

accommodate registration as Entryeeze doesn’t have it. Will be contacting SCLP

No report from VCTI other than upcoming practices. OTI| has a new member and are looking for
events to potentially enter

HS Team - new competition added in Providence in January. Cyber Challenge begins in January
as well. Sanction submitted for Sectionals in April.

January is National Skating Month. Would be nice to have events at VSA and Leddy. We have A
ton of stuff in the closet.

Spring ice request sent to Cairns, awaiting their response.

The Gift holiday show was a great success. Hot Chocolate sales brought in $264. Used $20 to
help offset fees charged online for flower sales to VCTI.

Calcutta is coming fast. Looking to organize some of the elements - determining start time,
online order discussion, etc. Lisa presented the draft of the order form and the flyer

The Zarro Scholarship was brought up. We will be looking for ways to build the reserve so we
can begin to use the scholarship as it was intended.

Next Meeting set for Jan 10" 6:45pm
Meeting adjourned at 7:51pm

Respectfully Submitted,
Johnny Mendez



